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Dear Parents, 
 
As discussed in our Kindergarten information evening, this academic year we will be 
assessing and tracking your child’s development using an online, electronic learning journey 
called 2simple. This is an app on the iPad that the team will use daily to observe and record 
your child’s learning, skills and development.   
 
You can contribute to your child’s learning journey by simply accepting the notification you 
should have received via email. If you have not received this email please inform a member of 
staff who will be happy to help assist. If you would like to add any photos or videos, which 
you think are relevant to your child’s learning please email these to 
inbox@2buildaprofile.com. These will then generate as an observation to the web page and 
staff will link to the EYFS Outcomes accordingly. A file of evidence will also be collected to 
support observations. These will include ‘wow moments’, pieces of work and certificates.  
 
We will share your child’s learning journey with you on a termly basis and you will receive 
these via email through the 2simple parent share. This will of course be of your child only. 
Please do not post any observations onto any social networking sites in line with safeguarding 
guidelines.   
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss S Mahon 
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